BENZONIA TOWNSHIP
1020 Michigan Ave.
Benzonia, MI 49616

231-882-4411

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWNSHIP BOARD: Budget
Thursday, March 19, 2019
Approved:

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Barnard at 10:05am.
Roll Call: Sheets, present, Burns, present: Barnard, present; Priest, present;
Heller, present

The clerk read the purpose of the meeting posted on the outside bulletin board
of the Hall, which was to listen to a presentation by the Benzie Conservation
District’s Jane Perrino, concerning the aquatic invasive species in our area
lakes, plus anything else coming before the Board at this time.

The Benzie Conservation District is seeking support on the local and regional
level for its Aquatic Invasive Species Pathways program.

Jim Sheets made a motion for the township to make a contribution to the
Benzie Conservation District in the amount of 52,500.00 per year for three
years. Sheila Priest supported. A roll call vote was taken: Sheets, yes; Burns,
no; Barnard, yes,; Priest, yes; Heller, yes. Motion passed with four Yeses and
one No.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45am.

Respectfully submitted by:

Diana L. Heller, Benzonia Township Clerk



